

St. Vincent de Paul Society's Thanksgiving Dinner Collection

This Coming Weekend!

Saturday November 16th

(Before the 4PM Mass)

8

Sunday November 17th

(Before all Masses)

Drop Off Location:

Leonard Hall Kitchen Entrance (Rear Door located on the side of the Hall)

Patricia Brown will be available to accept donations including; Frozen Turkeys, Trimmings, Gift Cards and Cash Donations

All Donations will be used to help our Parishioners in need. If anything is left over, it will be taken to the food pantry at Holy Cross Parish (Springfield, PA). Holy Cross will be distributing the turkeys and trimmings on Wednesday, November 20th

Your generosity is greatly appreciated!

If you have any questions, please call Patricia Brown (610) 328-9831

If you are unable to drop off your donations on the above dates, please deliver your donations directly to the food pantry at Holy Cross Parish before Wednesday, November 20th.

Thank you and God Bless!